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Shave Down Waiver 
It is recognised that there can be a variety of skin and hair coat care problems that may occur after a complete shave down of a dog, particularly the double coated dogs or those often referred to as the fur bearing rather than hair bearing dogs.  
Those problems/conditions that may occur following a shave down include, but are not limited to:
· Loss of hair growth
· “Coat Funk” – the coat not growing back in the same texture and or colour prior to shaving
· Bald patches
· Hyper pigmentation of the skin - Darkening of the skin where the coat has not grown back
· Sunburn
· Loss of Guard Coat – Top Layer of Coat
· Coat re-growth in different direction (cowlick’s)
· Clipper burn 
Your signature on this form confirms that you have given permission for Halesowen College to shave down your dog and that you are aware of the conditions that may occur following this activity.  You release Halesowen College from any responsibility of any and all the above and additional conditions should they occur on your pet or the pet your are representing as a result of him/her being shaved down.
You agree to use Sun Protector Sunscreen 2 times a day for 3 weeks after the shave down to reduce the chance of sunburn. 
I have read and agree to this waiver.
	Client Name
	 

	Dog’s Name
	 

	Breed
	 

	Client Signature:
	

	Date:
	



Description of equipment and blades used to shave down (to be completed by groomer/student) and recorded. (Pictures before, during and after taken) 
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